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No more money to the Oregon Health Authority please.  This seems like a poorly 

disguised method to further redact the rights of law-abiding citizens in terms of gun 

ownership.  It is not right to fill this committee with all anti-gun activists.  Why are no 

supporters of safe and responsible gun owners on this committee?  That seems to 

prove what this is really about. 


